
The AMA has revised and updated their Code of Ethics. However, the provision recognizing a doctor's 
right to decline immunizations based on non-medical reasons  exists unchanged and has been 
renumbered Opinion No. 8.7 in the AMA code of Ethics.  
Medical Doctors give themselves the right to retain non-medical exemptions, while others rights stand 
to be removed.  
Unvaccinated Doctors will be working directly with immuno compromised, elderly, and newborn 
children. That Unvaccinated Doctors can work directly with the aforementioned but my immuno 
compromised 6 year old who can't be vaccinated can't attend school with vaccinated children is the 
ultimate hypocrisy.  
 
1. Not one single unvaccinated child in a school setting has been responsible for transmitting measles. 
Not ONE.  
 
2. The current source for the Washington "outbreak" is a measles strain from the Ukraine identified as 
D8 
 
3. The Disneyland measels cases were traced to the B3 strain from the Philippines. 
 
4. If the Oregon legislation is TRULY concerned with public health they would be looking at 
INTERNATIONAL TRAVELERS entering the US with fevers/illness. 
We already have high vaccine coverage in OREGON, as evidenced here today.  
 
Where in this bill is the  protective measure that prevents these outbreaks from recurring? It isn't  
 
 
Please KILL THIS BILL.  
 
 
Lala Lamuse 
Washington County 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


